
During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13




Dear SJR Families,

It won't be long now!  I am so looking forward to welcoming new families this evening at the New Family
Orientation.  We'll share a lot of information about our school program and you'll have the opportunity to
purchase gently used uniforms ($2.00 each item.) Those families with students coming into Pre-K and
Kindergarten can purchase a rest mat ($30 check or cash.)  You'll have a chance to find out about the
wonderful social and fundraising events hosted by our Home and School Association and find out how you
can save money on your tuition by using our SCRIP program.  It is my hope that by the end of the evening
you will have all the information you need to get your SJR student off to a great start!

I wanted to clarify the bus stop information I gave you last week....
***Please note that an adult has to be present at the bus stop in the afternoons for kindergarten or first
grade students to be released from the bus.  I neglected to include the italicized information last week.  My
apologies for any confusion.

I was praying for students who might be nervous coming into the new school year - and for nervous
parents of our youngest learners, too!  I find this passage from Joshua comforting and I hope you do, too.  

"Be strong and courageous.  Do not be terrified nor dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever
you go.”

God bless you and have a wonderful rest of your week!

Mrs. Durkin                                             
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JV Gold Girls Volleyball Champs
JV Silver  Girls Volleyball Runner Ups



Important Dates
August 16th - 6:30p.m. New Family Orientation at
SJR in the cafeteria.  The used uniform sale in the
library will begin at 5:45 for new families who plan to
attend the orientation.  Families of returning
students are welcome to purchase items from 6:30-
7:30p.m.

August 24th - 6:30p.m. The final playground meet
up for students in  Pre-K-1st grade and their families.

August 29th - First Day of School for Grades 5-8. 
 Visiting Day for Pre-K and Kindergarten.  Back to
school Night for Parents with students in grades 5-8
will begin at 7:00p.m.

August 30th - First Day of School for Grades 1-4.
Visiting Day for Pre-K and Kindergarten. Back to
school Night for Parents with students in grades K-4
will begin at 7:00p.m.

August 31st - All students report to school!  The
Home and School Association has a lovely Water Ice
Dance Party scheduled for them in the afternoon.

September 1st  and 4th - No School for Labor Day
Weekend.



Home and School Information
 SJR CYO& HSA Golf Outing will take place on Friday,
September 22nd.  Please check out the following
pages so you can sign up to golf, sponsor the event,
and/or attend the dinner.   What a great way to enjoy
an afternoon and evening and support our school
and CYO sports!

Homeroom parents - Help needed!
Homeroom parents coordinate gifts throughout the
year for their teachers and provide assistance to the
teacher if and when needed. Sometimes that can be
in the form of helping out with class parties or class
activities. We are currently in need of homeroom for
parents for the following classes:

Mrs. Tierney
Ms. Darby
Mrs. John

Anyone with a child in one of those classes who might
be interested, please reach out to Melissa Yogis at
melissayogis@yahoo.com for more information.
Thanks for your consideration!

In addition, the HSA is in need of a chairperson to
organize and facilitate the 7th and 8th grade Haunted
Hayride on Saturday, October 28th at Winding Brook
Farm located off of Bristol Rd. If interested, please
email Kate Moyer at Kmoyer1724@gmail.com. 

The main tasks would be:
-Call the farm and reserve the hayride and bonfire
pit.
- Send out permission slips to 7th/8th grade families
and collect necessary funds. Funds are to be turned
over to Megan Illg (treasurer)
- Facilitate the arrival of students and stay with the
group (we can ask for chaperones)
- Organize and facilitate the bonfire and smores 

https://www.windingbrookfarm.com/haunted-
hayrides

As a reminder- anyone that chairs an event earns 5
chances in the drawing for a $200 tuition voucher. 

Please consider helping to organize this fun and
spooky event!
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Come Join in the Fun!






